
 
 

Staff Report 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

Through:  Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

From: Jeremy Armistead, Public Works Department Director 

 

Date: December 09, 2024  

 

Subject: Road Repairs at Intersection of C.S. Floyd Rd. & Logan Dr. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The staff recommends Council approve for the City of Loganville Public Works 

Department to move forward with the necessary road repairs at the intersection of 

C.S. Floyd Rd. and Logan Dr. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

The cost for this project is $21,629.00. Staff requests the addition of a 5% 

contingency allowance in the amount of $1,081.45. The overall budgeted cost for 

this project is not to exceed $22,710.45.  Requested funding source would be 

General Funds. Line item #100-4200-531110. 

 

BACKGROUND:  

The Intersection of Logan Dr. and C.S. Floyd Rd. needs to be repaired due to the 

stormwater drain basin not being on the same level as the road. This is the reason 

there is a significant dip at the intersection. 

 
 

 

 


